

The Crossley Heath School

Head Teacher: Lynnette Cassidy, MBA

The Crossley Heath School, Savile Park, Halifax, West Yorkshire HX3 0HG
Tel: 01422 360272 • e-mail: admin@crossleyheath.org.uk

14 September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to let you know that instrumental and singing lessons will resume again w/c 18 September.

From this point onwards and for administration purposes, correspondence and payments will be made directly with the Peripatetic Music Teacher. This is a change to the previous system. You will be receiving an email with a timetable for your child's lessons and requesting payment by bank transfer. Payment will no longer be made via ParentPay. A list of the staff that deliver lessons in school is below so you know who will be contacting you. It is also worth mentioning that several of the teachers work for an organisation called Music Makes You and you may be asked to make payment to this organisation rather than directly to the teacher.

Matthew Watts – Piano
Scott Kitchen – Woodwind and Piano
Brian Acton – Electric, Acoustic and Classical Guitar
James Newsome – Drums
Sandra Callaghan – Brass
Pat McAndrew – Classical Guitar
James Holt – Voice
Steve Summers – Strings

If you have already had correspondence with teachers and you have cancelled lessons then please ignore this letter.

If you have any generic queries please email musiclessons@crossleyheath.org.uk.

Yours sincerely

Mr R Nimmo

Head of Music







An "Outstanding" School - Ofsted